NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF DECEMBER 16, 2015 NEGOTIATION MEETING

The negotiation session scheduled for December 16, 2015 is cancelled. Attorneys
representing objectors will meet with legal counsel for the United States, the
Coeur d’Alene Tribe and Avista for the purpose of transmitting the objectors’
proposed settlement framework. The framework will be included on the agenda
for the next negotiation meeting.



